TOWN OF SEABROOK
SELECTMEN’S SPECIAL MEETING MAY 20, 2021

Present: Ella M. Brown 11:00AM
Aboul B. Khan
Theresa A. Kyle
William M. Manzi, III

Mrs. Brown opened the meeting at 11:15AM.

CONTRACT SIGNING - SEA & SPA

Mr. Manzi indicated that both contracts were ready for
signature. Mr. Khan commented that negotiations started in the
middle of 2020 and were negotiated to go before the voters. He
thanked the employees of both unions for all they do for the
taxpayers.

William Cahill thanked the Board of Selectmen and taxpayers for
approving these contracts especially during Covid.

Mrs. Brown thanked the police department for all the hard work
they do. Mrs. Kyle said the town has the best police department
that they have had in years. Mr. Khan said our voter
overwhelmingly supported our police department during this
trying time.

There was discussion on the town hall closing on May 28 for the
holiday but the employees would utilize their own time.

MOTION: Ella M. Brown To approve closing the
Second: Theresa A. Kyle town hall on May 28.
Unanimous

Mrs. Kyle said they had a great day during senior day and the
recreation center did a great job with it. Mr. Khan thanked all
the sponsors. Mrs. Brown thanked DPW for assisting in setup.

Memorial Day Parade will be held May 30 at 9AM.

MOTION: Aboul B. Khan To adjourn the meeting
Second: Ella M. Brown at 11:30AM.
Unanimous

Minutes taken by Kelly J. O'Connor.

Approved and endorsed:



Theresa A. Kyle, Clerk

Date:




